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Welcome to the February edition of our Sixth Form bulletin. We hope that the year 11 students and 
parents enjoyed reading the January bulletin. We will continue to send you these throughout the rest of 
the academic year and will include any relevant information about the transition from year 11 into 12.  
If you have any Sixth Form related questions, do get in touch by calling Mrs Beels in the Sixth Form 
office or via email at db@westfield.academy 

During half term, you may have been surprised  
to switch on your TV and see Mr Allen, our Head 
of Year 12 as a contestant on the popular ITV 
quiz show ‘The Chase’. He was part of a very      
successful team winning £17,000 between them. 
Mr Allen even got a special mention from the 
chaser in the final chase, complimenting his 
knowledge and contribution to the win. 

Creative Media Society 

Haidar Shazad, our year 12 Creative Media 
Society student lead, recently arranged a trip 
to Cineworld in Watford to see ‘Cocaine 
Bear’ which was based on a true story. The 
students enjoyed the film and will have lots 
to discuss in their next meeting. 

Business Enterprise Day 

Lots of our Sixth Form 
students were involved in 
the running of the     
Business Enterprise Day. 
A substantial amount of 
money was raised for the 
earthquake appeal as a 
result of all the hard work 
on the day. It was a         
lovely event bringing  
students together from all 
year groups which       
created a real community 
feel to the day. We were 
also treated to some 
beautiful singing from 
Debora in year 13. 

Attention , year 11….. 

If you have applied to join us for Sixth Form, 
we will be contacting you soon to arrange a 
short interview. We will discuss your mock 
results and options and advise you on the 
courses you have applied for. It will also be an 
opportunity for you to ask any questions you 
may have. 

Year 13 mock exams 

Our year 13 A level students will be sitting 
another set of mock exams starting on 
13/3/23. This is in preparation for the      
external  summer exams which are fast                
approaching. The study area is open from 
3pm to 5pm daily for quiet revision. Some 
year 11 students selected by their year 
head are also using this area for after 
school revision. 


